
 

 

Dear Praying Friends and Faithful Supporters,    September 20, 2024 

We would like to thank each of you for your faithful love, prayers and support. Much has 
happened at Heartland Baptist Church in St. Elmo, Illinois these past few months. 

1. We have had visiting families from our soul-winning outreach. This has brought an 
excitement to the Church on Sunday mornings. 

2. We recently had our back to school bash which provided free school supplies to 
children. We had prepared by faith for 5 children for this special event and the Lord 
brought in a total of 7 children. Praise the Lord. 

3. We just finished up a series of messages on the subject of “Following Christ and Fishing 
for Men”. I believe the Scriptures in this series of messages brought us closer to the 
Lord. We have just started a new series called “Lord Teach Us to Pray”. 

With the summer season coming to a close we are hoping that the Lord will help us to continue 
to reach the St. Elmo community with the gospel. Summer comes with many distractions 
however the Lord has truly blessed during this season. 

We continue to ask prayers for the Lord’s perfect guidance in all areas at the Church as well as 
continued Church Planting opportunities to reach more with the gospel. Thank you to each of 
you who faithfully give either monetarily or in prayer so the work can continue. 

My telephone number remains the same at 217-251-7750 as well as my email is 
hrbkab99@yahoo.com if you need to reach out to me for anything. 

Rick & Karie Beauchamp 

Church Planting Missionaries to America 
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